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This bulletin is to notify all XPEL customers of a recent update to the warranty policy for XPEL paint 
protection films. The updated warranty update states that the limited warranty does not cover defects 
caused by outside forces, including the physical impact of rocks or road debris and the use of non-
XPEL ceramic coatings.

With the increasing popularity and continuous release of new ceramic coatings in the market, we are 
unable to test every available product for compatibility with our paint protection film. By using 
unapproved chemicals, you risk causing damage to the vehicle and film, voiding the product's warranty.

This warranty update applies to all XPEL PPF and supersedes any prior warranty or representation. To 
review the updated warranty policy, visit xpel.com/warranty-information.
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